
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
September 13, 2021 

      

Ammonite Falls Closure 
The Regional District of Nanaimo is upgrading the access to Ammonite Falls. Construction will begin on 
September 15, 2021 and will be completed by December 31, 2021. Ammonite Falls will be closed for the 
duration of construction. Park visitors can also expect temporary closures of marked trails and access 
roads throughout construction. Please be alert to construction activity and obey personnel and signs 
posted on site. 

All other areas of Benson Creek Falls Regional Park remain open, including Ammonite Falls Regional Trail, 
Benson Creek bridge crossing and the parking lot on Weigles Rd.  

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 recparks@rdn.bc.ca 
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